
December 2015 

Ordeal: In the end of January, supplies will be assessed 

Brotherhood: Thirteen members inducted into Brotherhood, highest brotherhood conversion 

since 2004 this year 

Vigil: The date for the vigil meeting will be changed 

Troop Rep: Still looking for two troop reps 

Projects: Still looking for a chairman  

Unit Elections: Looking to set up teams for each districts 

Ceremonies: Thanked all who helped out in the cast for brotherhood blitz 

Costumes: Winter callout costumes ready for use 

Communications: Getting ready to update website with new officer info 

Nominations: Nothing to report 

Conventions: Conclave registration will be open January 1st  

Program Development: Packets have been sent out for this month and next month 

Camping Promotions: Working on ways to promote camping to other troops, figuring out how to 

send out information 

Trail Crew: Still looking for a chairman 

Winter Camp Staff: Still only one troop signed up for winter camp staff, more are needed 

LLD: LLD was a success, LEC membership is very well recommended 

Kitchen: looking at changing the Sunday breakfast, maybe to a served 

Trustee: Nothing to report 

Banquet: Date will be changed 

WDHR: looking at putting in the HVAC system 

Day of Service: new chairman, looking for more youth help 

NOAC 2018: Nothing to report at this time 

Dance Team: Still looking for a chairman 

Cub Day: New youth chairman for cub day 

YPT: The chair will be changing hands 

90th Anniversary: preparing for 2016 

Orders of the Day 

1. Schedule Change – January and Banquet dates will change 



2. Slack – the lodge will be moving towards using this application for centralized 

communication 

3. Budget – budget was passed 

4. Bridge Repair – There are a lot of repairs needed on the OA bridge, up to $12,000 of 

unrestricted funds needed to execute these, motion was proposed and passed 

 


